
May 23, 2024    
NEWS AND IMPORTANT INFORMATION BULLETIN

IMPORTANT THIS WEEK:
● PAC Fundraiser - Uniting for Excellence

@ChartwellElementary @ChartwellElementary

Be a part of 
Uniting for 
Excellence

Donate today!

LOOKING AHEAD

May 28 Class Photos

May 29 Grade 7 Visit to Sentinel

May 29 Grade 6/7 District Field Meet - Westcot

May 30 Grade 4/5 District Field meet - Westcot

June 5 PAC Meeting

June 6 District Track Meet Grades 4-7

June 11 Talent Show! - Link to Permission Form

June 14 Sports Day
Parent Volunteers Appreciation Tea

June 26 Grade 7 Promotional Ceremony

June 27 Last Day of Classes - EARLY dismissal 
12:10pm

Tax receipts available: Click here to donate

As the year comes to a close and we reach closer to our goal I 
wanted to share an exciting update. Our goal of $80 000 was lofty 
and in consultation with our distributor we feel $60 000 will 
provide us with enough funds to ensure every classroom is 
updated with new seating for all students.

Due to the generosity of many of our families our goal is in reach! 

61%

https://www.instagram.com/chartwellelementary/
https://twitter.com/schoolchartwell
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1usinGarLYJB4mg6LqTaPnJvN2iK7VIh8/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=107382900754779987139&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://westvancouver.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/207/105/false/true?fundDestination=Chartwell%20PAC%20Fundraiser%20-%20Uniting%20for%20Excellence
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OI3QBNltu1Q


Chartwell This WEEK

Reminder To Purchase School Supplies
If you have not ordered your school supplies for next year the 
deadline is fast approaching.  Please order your school 
supplies from EduPac for June 12, 2024

1. Please go  HERE

2. Select "Shop Now"

3. Select the city (West Vancouver) and school (Chartwell)

4. Enter the passcode: 4516

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us or EDUPAC  at 
604-532-9766 or customerservice@edupac.ca

Chartwell Spotlight on Learning

Cops for Cancer - Tour de Coast 2024
Toonie Drive!

In September, West Vancouver Police 
Constable Dave Duncan and Constable 
Christina Burnham will join police officers and 
first responders from around the Lower 
Mainland to bicycle for eight days across the 
Lower Mainland, Sunshine Coast and Sea to 
Sky Corridor to help children facing a journey 
with Cancer.

All West Vancouver Elementary Schools are conducting a 
Toonie Drive May 22-31, 2024, to help raise funds in support 
of Cops for Cancer. 

Bring your Toonie to school next week to help out!!!

Our Cougars have been working hard over the last few weeks getting 
ready for our district track and field season. With before school and 
lunch time practices, our athletes have been learning new skills, 
challenging themselves and learning to work together as a team. 

Next week we will be sending our top long jumpers and shot putters to 
the district field meets at Westcot Elementary, May 29th and 30th. 
Wish our Cougars luck.

Our grades 4-7 track team still has time for a couple more practices, 
as we prepare for the District Meet at the Terry Fox track at Simon 
Fraser University on June 6th. 

Thank you to all the coaches and parents who have been helping out 
our athletes!

For more information click HERE

Hoops Basketball Academy JUNE 
classes NOW OPEN!

Basketball and Fitness After School 
Program (Gr1 – Gr4)

Learn the fundamental skills of basketball 
in a fun and encouraging environment. 
Fun and movement is the focus!!

(Gr1 – Gr4) ---- 2:50 pm – 4:00 pm (Thursdays) – $70

After school sessions will be held at Chartwell Elementary.
For more information and to register, click Here or visit us at: 
www.hoopsbasketball.ca     

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FzyJGb44VZjJ8IlDgiSJv1Q~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRoKPKDP0QSaHR0cHM6Ly9lZHVwYWMuY2EvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmRQO_R2YMVVOWUhVhdW5kc2V0aEB3dnNjaG9vbHMuY2FYBAAAAAI~&data=05%7C02%7Caundseth%40wvschools.ca%7C1eb2b13b860146a8254608dc76b0909b%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638515747912128941%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FDlVvK7DEA%2BKcUnuHvWrV2rnh7TDt0mh6SUenr%2FYCIg%3D&reserved=0
https://westvancouverschools.ca/chartwell-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/18/2024/05/Top-Drawer-Summer-Camp-2024.pdf
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F3OO0ust&data=05%7C02%7CCParslow%40wvschools.ca%7C6a25daa450994f29b84908dc70a192ac%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638509086470034190%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6tP3JAqIU8d%2F6wg%2BKC6zuSs4wzu%2F28kn8MoNebk5dso%3D&reserved=0
http://www.hoopsbasketball.ca


PAC NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

Dear Chartwell Families,
 

Thank you to all the volunteer parents who made our CPAC TCBY 

sales successful. All the raised funds will be directly used for Uniting 

for Excellence Campaign.

If you have not supported CPAC Uniting for Excellence Campaign 

already, please consider donating at 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/ . Any amount between 

$20-$500 per student is appreciated. New chairs and tables are being 

used in one of the classrooms. If you are interested to see it in 

person, please email Ms. Bell and arrange a time to visit that 

classroom and see how all the raised funds will be used by all 

students. 

We still need your help and support, for our hot lunch program! 

Volunteers please sign up here.

Last CPAC general meeting will be on June 5th and you are all invited and 

encouraged to attend.

CPAC Volunteers’ appreciation tea will be on June 14th at 9:00 in the 

learning commons (Chartwell Library) we invite all our wonderful parent 

volunteers to join us that day.

Thank you,

Golnaz

Band Registration and Information 

If you have a child in grades 5 or 6, registration is now open for 
our 2024/2025 Band program at Chartwell. 

Band is an enriching and exciting program for students. 
Visit this website to register today: 
https://westvancouverschools.ca/programs/elementary-band/

FOR INFORMATION ON THE COMING YEAR

YEAR TO DATE CALENDAR 2023-2024

CHARTWELL BELL TIMES

WV Community Announcements

Lion’s Gate Hospital
Lions Gate Hospital would like your feedback on Evolving health care 

needs in our community.  Please consider filling out the survey  - 
Health Vision Lions Gate Hospital - Survey

WEST VANCOUVER BASKETBALL CLUB 
SUMMER  CAMPS

The WVBC is proud to be offering its 16th year of 
summer camps this July and August. This year the 
WVBC will be offering 4 weeks of camps beginning 
July 8 for players in Grades 2-10. All camps will be held at West Van 
Secondary School and will be led by former Canadian Men's National Team 
player and WVS Teacher/ Basketball Academy Head Coach Greg Meldrum.  

To view the full schedule of camps and to register, please go to 
http://www.wvbc.ca

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Gz5eQUVBRu1kn17ej7PHAA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRn6WvhP0RbaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xMkN3YlBja2MxMVRkd2lKb1NQSFMxc3dTZk5PaU5naUNUcEtwSlF1WnMzNC9tb2JpbGViYXNpY1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZgVhOAhm3FIk81IQZ3lhemRpQHlhaG9vLmNvbVgEAAAAAg~~
https://westvancouverschools.ca/programs/elementary-band/
https://inside45.sd45.bc.ca/school/chartwell/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
https://westvancouverschools.ca/chartwell-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/18/2023/08/CH-Instructional-Hours-Bell-Schedule-2023-2024.pdf
https://engage.vch.ca/embeds/projects/42190/survey-tools/45807
http://www.wvbc.ca/



